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RE: Mica White Conversion Application, M-1992-058 (CNO01);
Second Adequacy Review

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) has completed it’s of your April 20, 2012
response to our preliminary adequacy review of your 112 construction materials reclamation permit
conversion application. The initial application was received on January 13, 2013. Preliminary
incomplete information was address and the application was called complete for review on February 17,
2012. The decision date for this application is May 17, 2012. Please be advised that if you are unable to
satisfactorily address any concerns identified in this review before the decision date, it will be your
responsibility to request an extension of the review period. If there are outstanding issues that have
not been adequately addressed prior to the end of the review period, and no extension has been
requested, the Division will deny this application.

The review consisted of comparing the aforementioned preliminary adequacy review letter you’re your
response letter, dated April 20, 2012. Any inadequacies are identified under the respective exhibit
heading along with suggested actions to correct them.

6.4.1 EXHIBIT A - Legal Description

1. The legal description on Exhibit A in the conversion application does not match that in the new
Exhibits C-1 and F-1 for the “Stockpile Site”. Please submit a revised Exhibit A with both the Mine
Site and Stockpile Site legal descriptions. The “Mining Pit” label should be changed to “Mine Site”
and the “Stockpiling & Processing Area” label should be corrected to “Stockpile Site”. The legal
description for the “Stockpile Site” should match the corrected descriptions on Exhibits C-1 and F-1
submitted to the Division on April 20, 2012.
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Please remember that the decision date for this application is May 17, 2012. As previously mentioned if
you are unable to provide satisfactory responses to any inadequacies prior to this date, it will be your
responsibility to request an extension of time to allow for continued review of this application. If
there are still unresolved issues when the decision date arrives and no extension has been requested, the
application will be denied. If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 866-3567 x81609.

Sincerely,
Tim Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

cc: Tom Kaldenbach, DRMS
Stephanie Carter, BLM



